
 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin May 10th 2024 

 

Diary dates 

 Parents Reading Information Evening – to be rescheduled 

13th-16th May SATS 

20th May Cross-country for years 3, 4, 5, 6 

23rd May Sports Day 1.30pm start 

24th May INSET day – school closed 

10th June Bags2School 

21st June Learning Together morning – till 9.30 am 

27th June Year 2 campout 

28th June Pyjamarama day 

9th July Bath class play 

12th July Summer Fair 

18th July End of Year Celebration Service 1.30pm – all welcome 

18th July Leavers/School Disco 

19th July School closes for summer 2.15pm 

 

Flourish Awards 

Jem for intelligent and thought-provoking ideas. 

Kieran for dedication and enthusiasm to learning.  Staying in to do more maths work! 

Izzy for dedication and enthusiasm to learning.  Staying in to do more maths work! 

 

Thanks to Friends of Sharow School (FOSS) for our visualisers 

A visualiser, which is also known as a document camera, is a tool that allows teachers to show any 

physical object to their pupils via a digital projector. The children can observe the teacher 

demonstrating text, images, artefacts, living things and even techniques like tying a bow. 

These will be a great aid in out classrooms. 

 

Parent Pay 

We have been working hard to ensure that Parent Pay is accurate.  Please can you get in touch if you 

believe that any errors remain. 

 

Could your son or daughter be a Cathedral Chorister? 

Dr Krippner, the Director of Music at Ripon Cathedral, will be visiting our school to talk to the children 

during an assembly about the Choristers of Ripon Cathedral and how to become a Cathedral 

Chorister. All interested children are invited to see Dr Krippner after the assembly for an informal 

audition. Being a chorister is an outstanding opportunity, so it is very much worth considering! Dr 

Krippner will visit us on Wednesday 22nd May. Meanwhile, do have a look at the Cathedral’s chorister 

recruitment video: https://youtu.be/9li3sNhDfFA 

 

Bag2school - next collection is Monday 10th June.  

Bring your bags of unwanted / preloved clothes, shoes, bedding and soft toys to school for 9am. This 

is the easiest way to raise funds for our school without spending a penny.   

See  

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 

https://meritec.ie/audio-visual-equipment-for-schools/visualiser/
https://youtu.be/9li3sNhDfFA
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 

 

                         

 

What We Collect | Bag2School 

Find out which items are accepted and which aren't with our Bag2School textile 

recycling fundraiser for schools and organizations. 

bag2school.com 

for more info.  

 

Out of school achievements 

 

Congratulations to Denny and Bibi, who entered classes at the Saving 

Yorkshire’s Dogs event at the weekend.   

 

Denny won 1st prize with his dog Bella for ‘Best trick’ 

 

Both Bibi and Denny received 

rosettes for the ‘Young 

handler’ class they entered 

with their dogs Betsy and Bella. 

 

 

 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Information for Parents 

 

Dogs and Children: Top tips to keep them safe and happy together 

A Police Chief Inspector is warning families to remember that any dog can bite, after a 3-year-old was 

bitten in the face by his family’s pet after trying to climb on the animal. “Children should never be 

unsupervised when with dogs, even family pets that you believe ‘would never hurt’ your children."  

While we don’t expect our own dog to bite, it’s important to remember any dog can bite if they feel 

they have no other option. 

 

That’s why the child accident prevention trust have created free resources with bite-sized safety tips 

to share with the families you work with.  

Dogs and Children | Top tips to keep them safe and happy together (capt.org.uk) 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://capt.org.uk/dogs-and-children/?utm_source=capt&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=dogs24&mc_cid=9029bf9b1c&mc_eid=27e25a7972
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 

 

                         

 

Discussing Online Life with Your Child: 

 Are you worried about your child’s online habits but you're not sure how to approach them? Check 

out our video, ‘Discussing Online Life with Your Child’, for tips on how to start a conversation with a 

child or young person in your care about what they’re doing online. 

  

Discussing Online Life with Your Child - YouTube 

 

 

Lego Competition 

Below is a fantastic competition to get your whole family working together, or in competition.  We’d 

be very pleased if you could share your creations in the comments on our Facebook page too – 

underneath the competition post. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pqvWqZ_Nt5U


 

 

                         

 
 

Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are 
any adjustments we need to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in 
large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining things over the 
phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender. 

 

 



 

 

                         

 
 



 

 

                         

 


